
Thessaloniki Sightseeing Half-day Tour (approx. 30 km/estim. duration 

09.30-14.30) 

 
Book Thessaloniki sightseeing tour and get a complete idea of the city also known 

as Salonica. A city of great historic importance and a crossroad of so many 

civilizations and cultures. Begin the tour with a panoramic drive around the White 

Tower, the main landmarks of the city, the Galerius Arch, the Rotunda 

monument, the Old Town (Ano Poli) and the City Walls, from where you will have 

a marvelous view of Thessaloniki. Your professional expert guide will provide you 

with all the information about Thessaloniki’s history old and new as you look at 

these stately buildings. 

  

During the tour, there will be a short stop at Agios Demetrius Byzantine church 

which is the most important church of Thessaloniki for religious, historical and 

artistic reasons. The most famous and interesting part of the church, is the 

underground ancient "Crypt". 

The crypt was re-discovered 

after the fire of 1917 and was 

finally restored as an 

exhibition/museum in 1988. 

According to the Christian 

Tradition, the saint was 

imprisoned here and died in 303 

A.D. You will also have the 

opportunity to visit the 

Archaeological Museum which it 

holds and interprets artifacts 

from the Archaic, Classical, 

Hellenistic and Roman periods, 

mostly from the city of 

Thessaloniki but also from the 

region of Macedonia in general. 

 

Cost: € 20 / adult 

 

Highlights 

•See all the main 
landmarks of the city 

•See the famous White 
Tower 

•Visit Agios Demetrius 
church & its crypt 

•Visit the Archaeological 
Museum 

•See the Galerius Arch & 
Rotunda monument 

•Breathtaking view from 
the City Walls 

•Visit the Old Town 

Inclusions 

•Transport by luxury bus 

 

•Professional and 
licensed guide 

 

•All taxes 
 

Exclusions 

•Entrance fees (8 Euro 
per person) 

 

•Gratuities (optional) 

 

•Personal expenses 



Thessaloniki Sightseeing Tour with Atatürk Museum and Synagogue 

(approx. 30 km/estim. duration 09.00-17.00) 

 
Book Thessaloniki sightseeing tour and get a complete idea of the city also known 

as Salonica. A city of great historic importance and a crossroad of so many 

civilizations and cultures. Begin the tour with a panoramic drive around the White 

Tower, the main landmarks of the city, the Galerius Arch, the Rotunda 

monument, the Old Town (Ano Poli) and the City Walls, from where you will have 

a marvelous view of Thessaloniki. Your professional expert guide will provide you 

with all the information about Thessaloniki’s history old and new as you look at 

these stately buildings. 

  

During the tour, there will be a short stop at Agios Demetrius Byzantine church 

which is the most important church of Thessaloniki for religious, historical and 

artistic reasons. The most famous and interesting part of the church, is the 

underground ancient "Crypt". The crypt was re-discovered after the fire of 1917 

and was finally restored as an exhibition/museum in 1988. According to the 

Christian Tradition, the saint was 

imprisoned here and died in 303 A.D. 

Afterwards you will have the chance to 

visit the nearby Atatürk Museum and 

then you will head west to visit the 

Synagogue. Returning to the city 

center, our last stop will be the 

Archaeological Museum, which holds 

and interprets artifacts from the 

Archaic, Classical, Hellenistic and 

Roman periods, mostly from the city 

of Thessaloniki but also from the 

region of Macedonia in general. 

 

Cost: € 65/ adult (minimum participation 8 pax) 

 

Highlights 

•See all the main 
landmarks of the city 

•See the famous White 
Tower, the Galerius Arch 
& Rotunda monument 

•Visit Agios Demetrius 
church with its crypt,  
the Archaeological 
Museum the Old Town 

•Visit the Atatürk 
Museum  and the 
Synagogue 

•Breathtaking view from 
the City Walls 

Inclusions 

•Transport by luxury bus 

 

•Professional and 
licensed guide 

 

•All taxes 
 

Exclusions 

•Entrance fees 

 

•Gratuities (optional) 

 

•Personal expenses 



Full Day Meteora trip from Thessaloniki (approx. 490 km/estim. Duration 

07.30-18.30) 

 

A unique and unforgettable experience during your stay in Thessaloniki will be a 

visit to the Meteora Monasteries. Meteora is a geological miracle, which one must 

see for himself in order to believe. Nowadays, only six monasteries are well 

preserved and four of them are still inhabited. Metéora is included in the UNESCO 

World Heritage List.  

  

Departure early in the morning for Kalambaka. Arrival at Kalambaka city and visit 

the famous Meteora, geological formations unique in their kind, on which the 

Monasteries are perched; they were built in the 14th century and they are rich in 

precious testimonies of 

Byzantine art. We shall 

visit 2 of these fabulous 

monasteries, built high 

upon the steep rocks. 

Each monastery owns a 

vast richness of 

frescoes and icons. 

 

 

Afterwards, we will 

make our lunch break, 

in Kalambaka. Through 

the Valley of Tempi, we 

will return to the city of 

Thessaloniki. 

 

 

Cost: € 55 / adult 

 

 
 
 

Highlights 

•Discover the astonishing 
Meteora 

 

•Visit the monasteries of 
Meteora 

 

•Visit a UNESCO World 
Heritage Site 

 

•Admire the Valley of 
Tempi 

Inclusions 

•Transport by luxury bus 

 

•Professional and 
licensed guide 

 

•All taxes 

Exclusions 

•Entrance fees (3 Euro 
per person / per 
monastery) 

 

•Gratuities (optional) 

 

•Lunch 

 

•Personal Expenses 



Mount Olympos - Dion Day Trip from Thessaloniki (approx. 200 

km/estim. duration 09.00-18.00) 

 
Enjoy a full day tour close to the highest and most famous mountain in Greece, 

Mount Olympus and visit the Ancient Dion which was an important religious 

center for worshipping the Gods.   

Early in the morning departure to Dion situated at the footsteps of the famous 

Mount Olympus, the mythical home of the Gods, where Phillip II came to 

celebrate his victories and his son Alexander the Great offered rich sacrifices to 

the Gods before leaving into the legendary expedition to Asia. Visit of the 

archaeological site and of the museum.  

  

Continue your day trip to the 

traditional village of Litochoro, 

one of the most beautiful 

villages close to the mountain 

and a very popular 

destination for those wishing 

to climb Mount Olympus. Free 

time for a tour of this 

picturesque village and for a 

walk in the valley of Enipea, 

on the low slopes of the 

mountain. Return in the 

afternoon back to 

Thessaloniki full of great 

moments and memories. 

 

Cost: € 45 / adult 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Highlights 

•Visit the archaeological 
site of Ancient Dion 

•Visit the museum of 
Dion 

•A tour to the footsteps 
of Mount Olympus 

•Visit the village of 
Litochoro 

•Enjoy a walk in the 
valley of Enipea 

•Free time at the 
picturesque Litochoro 

Inclusions 

•Transport by luxury bus 

 

•Professional and 
licensed guide 

 

•All taxes 

Exclusions 

•Entrance fees (8 Euro 
per person) 

 

•Gratuities (optional) 

 

•Lunch 

 

•Personal Expenses 

 



Full Day Tour to Pella & Vergina from Thessaloniki (approx. 250 km/ 

estim. duration 08.30-18.00) 

 

Set out on a magical journey through time visiting Pella, the glorious kingdom of 

ancient Macedonia and Vergina, the ancient first capital of the Kingdom of 

Macedonia.  

  

Departure early in the morning for the village of Pella, the birthplace of Alexander 

the Great, and visit the archaeological site and the museum. The excavations 

have brought to light the interesting findings of the ancient city, exhibited at the 

local museum. You will 

certainly be impressed 

by the outstanding 

mosaic floors that used 

to decorate the city's 

grand mansions – the 

most famous are the 

ones depicting the 

Abduction of Helen, 

Rapture, the 

Amazonomachy (the 

battle of Amazons), 

and the Deer Hunt.  

  

Departure to Vergina, 

the ancient capital of the Macedonian Kingdom, where nowadays is one of the 

most beautiful museums of Greece. Visit of the museum, which contains the royal 

tomb of King Phillip the 2nd, Alexander the Great’s father, along with golden and 

other artifacts of an incredible beauty and value. Return to Thessaloniki late in 

the afternoon. 

 

Cost: € 45 / adult 

 

 

 
 

Highlights 

•Visit Pella arch site & 
museum 

 

•Visit Vergina arch site & 
museum 

 

•Visit the birthplace of 
Alexander the Great 

Inclusions 

•Transport by luxury bus 

 

•Professional and 
licensed guide 

 

•All taxes 

 

Exclusions 

•Entrance fees (20 Euro 
per person) 

 

•Lunch 

 

•Gratuities (optional) 

 

•Personal expenses 



Mt. Athos Full Day Cruise from Thessaloniki (approx. 230 km/estim. 

duration 7.00-18.30) 

Early pick up from central locations in Thessaloniki and transportation by bus to 

Ormos Panagias, situated in N-E of the Sithonia peninsula in Chalkidiki. From 

there we will go on with our journey, sailing towards the south of the Athos 

Peninsula, until we reach the south limit, where the highest point is 2.033 m. and 

continue sailing north, along the western coast.  

 You will have the opportunity to admire from the cruise ship, the mysterious and 

miraculous place which has been for centuries the center of Orthodoxy and you 

will find out new 

information about the 

history of Mount Athos 

and 8 of its monasteries. 

The 'Holy Mountain', 

which is forbidden to 

women and children, is 

also a recognized artistic 

site. The layout of the 

monasteries had an 

influence as far as 

Russia, and its school of 

painting influenced the 

history of Orthodox art. 

Mount Athos is an Unesco heritage list. After the end of approximately 4 hours 

cruise you will stop in the village of Ouranoupoli. Enjoy your free time in order to 

discover this beautiful village, have a walk, to shop or to have a delicious 

traditional meal at one of the best taverns there. 

 Taking the way back to Ormos Panagias, you will have the opportunity to enjoy a 

wonderful program with traditional dances and Greek music. The cruise will finish 

in Ormos Panagias, where the bus will be waiting for you to drive back to the 

hotels. Return to Thessaloniki late in the afternoon. 

 

Cost: € 55 / adult 

 

 

Highlights 

•A wonderful cruise to 
Mt. Athos 

•See a unique Unesco 
heritage site 

•See the 'Holy Mountain' 
& its monasteries 

•Visit the beautiful village 
of Ouranoupolis 

•Enjoy a program with 
traditional dances & 
Greek music 

Inclusions 

•Transport by luxury bus 

 

•Roundtrip cruise tickets 

 

•Expert escort 

 

•All taxes 

Exclusions 

•Guide 

 

•Lunch 

 

•Gratuities (optional) 

 

•Personal Expenses 



Lake Kerkini Wildlife Full Day from Thessaloniki (approx. 220 km, 

estimated duration: 08.20-16.30) 

Kerkini lake is an artificial lake situated in north-eastern Greece, around 100 km 

away from Thessaloniki, in a natural region most unspoiled and famous for its 

beautiful landscapes of forests and mountains, green planes and water streams. 

Though artificial, Kerkini lake has turned into an important landmark where 

wildlife has been able to develop. Today this is one of the most relevant birding 

site, as it is located along the migratory flyway from the Balkans to the Aegean 

Sea. As the area is naturally a marshland, it is home to buffaloes and other 

wildlife.  

 

This excursion will let you enjoy one of 

the most unknown and original regions 

of northern Greece. In the proximity of 

the lake you can enjoy a boat tour, rent 

a bike, or you could go even for horse 

riding. Enjoy a long walking and stop at 

a local coffee shop or tavern to taste 

the local products, take beautiful 

pictures, breath unpolluted air. The 

natural beauty of the region, the high 

ecological significance of the lake and 

its contribution to the agricultural 

development of the surrounding valley 

are the reasons that make it worth 

visiting. 

 

Cost: € 40 / adult 

 

 
 

Highlights 

•Visit one of the most 
important wetlands in 
Europe & top European 
bird watching 
destinations. 

•Enjoy a superb natural 
landscape of a 15km 
long lake, surrounded 
by Mounts Belles and 
Mavrovouni. 

•Opportunity to 
participate in various 
outdoor activities that 
will refresh your mind 
and soothe your soul. 

Inclusions 

•Transport by luxury bus 

 

•Billingual speaking 
escort 

 

•All taxes 

 

Exclusions 

•Lunch 

 

•Gratuities (optional) 

 

•Personal expenses 


